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MR HICKEY SAYS

Dear Roseacre Families,

There is more good news
following children’s end of year
assessments. There are several
measures which places Roseacre
in the top 20% of schools.
Congratulations, once more,

to all the children involved.

As parents and carers of 4MS
are already aware, Mrs
Marquis-Osborne will be taking
up a career opportunity in
Lancashire at the end of the
current term. Mrs Stamford,
who already teaches 4MS, 3
days per week, will be assuming
the role of full time class teacher
until the end of the academic
year. Along with Mrs
Marquis-Osborne, we are also
saying goodbye to Mrs Bridges,
Mrs Meikle and Mrs Stanley. On
behalf of everyone connected
with Roseacre, thank you for
everything you have done for
the Roseacre children and good
luck for the future.

The next edition of the
newsletter will be published on
Friday 25th November as
Roseacre will be closed to all
pupils on Friday 18th November.

Finally, | hope that all Roseacre
families are supporting
England’'s men's, women'’s and
wheelchair rugby league teams,
in their pursuit of becoming
world champions!

On behalf of everyone at
Roseacre, | wish you all a lovely
weekend.

DATES FOR THE
DIARY

WEDNESDAY TH NOVEMBER

Open day for Reception 2023
@ 5:30pm till 6:30pm

THURSDAY 17TH NOVEMBER

Children in Need - children are
invited to wear non-uniform, or
something Pudsey.

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER

Inset Day

TUESDAY 6TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity

WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity

WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER

Christmas Lunch

THURSDAY 8TH DECEMBER

Reception Nativity

FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER

School closes at 2pm

RETRIEVAL
PRACTICE

ROSEACRE’S LOOK
FOR A BOOK

Having a pre-Christmas clear
out? We are welcoming
donations of good quality,
secondhand books that we will
use for our community
initiative, Look for a Book.
Thank you in advance.

FOOD BANK

Please be aware that items are
now available in the office
each Tuesday.

POPPIES

With our attention soon
turning to Remembrance Day,
please note that poppies are
now available to purchase in
school for a small donation



We are excited to announce our collaboration with My Little Zen. My Little Zen is a

non-for-profit yoga initiative that uses mindful technology to inspire global change through
movement and music. The Team travel to communities throughout Africa to deliver
in-person yoga workshops, equip them with technology and internet, and continue to

deliver yoga online once they have left the community.

Roseacre Primary Academy will be taking part in the My Little Zen Online Programme,
where Year 5 pupils will learn how to move their bodies in creative new ways and also
learn how use their breath to calm their mind - helping to improve overall physical and
mental health. We will also take part in a collaborative online yoga event with one of the
My Little Zen communities in Africa which will allow us to experience a skill swap and

cultural exchange.

WELCOME MISS
FEARNS

Hello,

My name is Miss Fearns and |

have just started my first year
teaching at Roseacre in
Reception. | have absolutely
LOVED my first 7 weeks teaching
the newest Roseacre pupils. It has
been wonderful learning about
the school with them! | cannot
wait for the rest of the year and all
the fun we are going to have in
school, especially in the run up to
Christmas!

Last year, | was a part of the team
in The Nest at Thames Primary
Academy and | loved working
within the academy so much
that | decided to move down the
road to Roseacre and pursue my
passion for teaching EYFS. | have
lived in Blackpool all my life and
throughout this time | have
owned many different types of
animals. | am a huge animal lover
and | am currently looking for a
dog to rehome to join my family!

Thank you to all the children,
parents and staff who have
made me feel so welcome. It has
made me even more excited for
the year ahead.

Have a wonderful weekend and
enjoy the fireworks.

TEAM CAPTAINS

A well done to the newly-elected
Y2 team captains:
Daisy (2SC)
Dexter (2MB)
Freddie (2HL)
Eva (2SC)
Emily (2MB)
Archie (2SC)
Merry (2HL)
Hattie (2HL)

Y
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Tilly (2HL) kindly donated her
hair to the Little Princess Trust to
help children who experience
hair loss. What a heartwarming
act of kindness!

MR QUINE’S
SONGS FOR
THE WEEKEND

Selected in tribute to
Remembrance Day

‘Remember Who | Was' -
by James Arthur

‘Remembering the First
Time' - by Simply Red

‘Always Remember Us This
Way' - from the film A Star
Is Born

PETS THAT
POSE

Introducing Mrs Priestley-Davies's
furry friend, Wilfie.

#REMEMBRANCE
DAY

Friday 11th November

5CB are participating in a
national fair test to monitor which
area of the UK daffodils and
crocuses flower first.
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Our Event Includes:

N HOMEMADE CRAFTS
2 RAFFLE * TOMBOLA
CHILDRENS ENTERTAINMENT
ON SITE CAFE
& MORE!
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